
 
 

The RoadRunner Resouce 
 

Like Spring Road Elementary School on Facebook @ sr1191 
Follow us on Twitter @ SpringRoadNJSD 

Important Dates 
 

Thursday, February 21 
11:30 Dismissal 

 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 

12:30 PM – 8:00 PM 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
12:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

 
Friday, February 22 

No School 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
7:45 AM – 11:45 AM 

 
Scholastic Book Fair 
7:45 AM – 10:45 AM 

 
Thursday, March 7 
Family Bingo Night 

5:30-7:30 PM 
 

Sunday, March 10 
Daylight Savings 

 
Tuesday, March 12 

PTO Meeting 
4:30 PM – 5:30 PM 

 
Saturday, March 16 

Craft, Art, Market Day Fair @ 
Spring Road 

9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Parking Lot Reminders 
 
A few helpful reminders for a positive parking lot experience: 
 
AM Drop-Off:  
The first 3 vehicles drop off children as the remaining cars wait in line 
with children getting ready to exit.  The first car needs to pull up to the 
end of the sidewalk at the sign “Bus Drop-Off Only”.  The first car in line 
will be aligned with the large window to the right of the car. 
 
PM Pick-UP: 
Please leave room for buses.  Buses enter the pick-up area on the 
playground The pick-up lane needs a break in traffic between the chainlink 
fence by the playground and the sidewalk along the front of the building.   
The pick-up lane extends to the front of the building at the PM Pick-Up.  
The first car in the pick-up lane may go as far as the brick divide between 
the windows on the front of the building; the area of brick that sticks 
out.  
 
Whether you are dropping off or picking up, you MUST:  

• remain in your car when in the drop-off/pick-up lane 
• never do a U-Turn 
• always watch for pedestrians, other drivers and buses 

 
Thank you for helping us keep everyone in our parking lot safe. 

 
Grab n’ Go Lunch 

 
A Grab n’ Go Lunch will be available for purchase on all school days with an 
early dismissal.  Thursday, February 21, is an early dismissal.  The Grab n’ Go 
Lunch follows the same purchase price as a lunch purchased on a regular 
school day.  Please talk to your child about whether he/she needs to order a 
Grab n’ Go Lunch.  Unless your child participates in Y-Care, these lunches are 
NOT eaten at school. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

District & Community Events 
 

Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child may 
participate in during the school year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for 
Community Events. 

Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 
It’s the Rockin’ Roadrunner Way 

PTO Meeting with Dr. Pfeiffer 
Tuesday, MARCH 12 

4:30 PM 
 Spring Road School library 

 

Due to the snow day on Tuesday, February 12, Dr. Pfeiffer will be at our March 
PTO meeting.  Dr. Pfeiffer will present information about the Neenah Joint School 
District’s upcoming facilities referendum. Superintendent Dr. Mary Pfeiffer will be 
in attendance to provide background and answer questions about the $129.5 million 
referendum that will be voted upon by District residents on April 2.  
 

We hope to see you at this meeting! 

Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Please visit the PTO Volunteer Spot on our school website to sign up 

for opportunities to volunteer at our school.  We currently need 

volunteers for the following: 

 

§ Spring Conference Meals – join other families by providing a 

food donation to feed our teachers during conferences.   

§ Book Fair – Help Spring Road Families purchase books at the 

Scholastic Book Fair in our Library on Thursday Night (Book 

Fair is Thursday and Friday, but volunteers are needed Thursday 

evening from 5:00-7:30) 

§ Family Bingo Night – Help set up tables and chairs for players, 

sell bingo boards (if you can multi-task, you may even be able 

to play as you volunteer, and help clean up bingo boards, bingo 

markers, tables and chairs.   

DATE CHANGE:  
FAMILY BINGO NIGHT IS THURSDAY, MARCH 7, 2019 

5:30 PM – 7:30 PM 


